
BYLAW BALLOT REMINDER 
 
The Inspector of Elections, has given notice that the polls shall remain open until April 
2, 2021 at 5:00 p.m., in order to permit homeowners more time to cast their votes and 
submit their ballots. Ballots must be received by the Inspector of Elections by no later 
than that April 2, 2021 in order to be counted. 
 
If you cannot locate the Restated Bylaws that were previously provided to you, you 
may contact management and they will be sent to you upon your request OR contact 
Mandie Chlarson directly at 760.318.6550, email:mandie@nlbconsultingfirm.com 
 
Should you have any questions about the issues presented in the ballot measure, 
please contact the Association’s Manager, Yvonne Reyna at Desert Management. You 
may reach her yreyna@desertmanagement.com or 760.325.4257. 
 
Please, please consider mailing in your ballot, it is extremely important to participate to 
vote! 
 
Yvonne M. Reyna, CCAM® 
Community Association Manager 
Desert Management 
On behalf of the Board of Directors 
AMERICANA GARDENS HOA 
 


